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Ref:APNS/2015/140     September 8, 2015 

 

To: All Members based in Punjab 

 

Sub: IPL Dues against DGPR 

 

Dear Sirs, 

 

The Punjab based members of the Executive Committee in the meeting held on August 10, 2015 

have pointed out that the DGPR has not paid their dues against IPL (Classified advertisements) 

released directly by the DGPR without routing through the advertising agencies. The dues are 

long outstanding for over many years and despite various reminders to the DGPR by member 

publications, the dues have not been paid. 

 

The Executive Committee has therefore, decided to take up the issue on priority basis with the 

DGPR. In this connection, it was decided that the member publications based in Punjab be 

requested to provide their statements of dues of IPL ads released directly by the DGPR 

alongwith the Release Orders and Invoices. 

 

You are hereby requested to provide the above statements etc. by September 15, 2015, on receipt 

of which, the case will be taken up with the DGPR. 

 

Thanking you, 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

-s/d- 

 

(Sarmad Ali) 

Secretary General 


